
 
 
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
12	January,	2024	
	
To:		
The	Editor	
World	Journal	of	Gastroenterology	
	
I	am	a	native	English	speaker	and	a	professor	in	the	School	of	Medicine	of	the	University	
of	Minho.	
	
I	have	reviewed	and	edited	the	paper	by	Rosa	and	Cotta	entitled:	
	
‘Capsule	endoscopy	and	panendoscopy:	a	journey	to	the	future	of	GI	endoscopy’	
	
The	spelling,	grammar,	and	English	usage	in	the	paper	are	correct.		
	
The	paper	is	ready	for	publication	in	an	English	language	journal.	
	
Sincerely,	
	

Dr.	John	Yaphe	MD	
Professor	auxiliar	convidado	
School	of	Medicine	
University	of	Minho	




